Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Ghyabi & Associates
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: February 9, 2017, 5:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: The Peninsula Club located at 415 S. Peninsula Dr., Daytona Beach, FL 32118

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is hosting an open house meeting for the US 92 (International Speedway Blvd) Corridor Management Plan Study (Beachside). This study includes the area from the Halifax River Bridge to SR A1A (Atlantic Ave) in Daytona Beach. The purpose of this meeting is to introduce the study and present information concerning the corridor's operations, deficiencies and potential opportunities for future enhancement. Maps, drawings and other pertinent information will be on display for public review. The meeting will have an open house format, where participants can visit any time between 5:30 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. FDOT staff and others associated with the project will be available to discuss the project and answer questions.
There will not be a formal presentation.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator by phone at (386)943-5367, or via email at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Katie Widdison, Public Information Coordinator, (386)212-0449, kwiddison@ghyabi.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting Katie Widdison, Public Information Coordinator, (386)212-0449, kwiddison@ghyabi.com, at least seven (7) days prior to the meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Heather Garcia, FDOT Project Manager, at (386)943-5077, Heather.Garcia@dot.state.fl.us. You may also contact Martha Moore, Consultant Project Manager, at mmoore@ghyabi.com or by telephone at (904)396-5727.
